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Kimberly D. Bose Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission

888 First Street N. E. Room 1A

Washington D.C. 120428

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
outone,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 8 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Mere we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration maonitared the lake guality, the lake ievel, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission,

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Name:d U\ ie@O\a“LO
Address:g_fo\ %\QCK Oak Dr.

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, W ( l % M
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Rescurces
Control Board.

Sincerely,
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission,

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Aimanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources

Control Board.
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Sincerely,

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.,

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration manitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows oniy the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, qa/
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an excepticnally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: QW\‘J L\N\sﬂ‘m N
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally fong and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the pecple and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 8 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, WW % um% .
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors




Document Accession #: 20220628-0007 Filed Date: 06/28/2022

Kimberly D. Bose Secretary

[ o Lol ot 0 3 0
i 88 {in

230N

888 First Street N. E. Room 1A . e e
e 2g P ol

e
feil 3

=TT
Sa:.us\x_

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission oo

Juit
Washington D.C. 120428 ooy

1

RIS
TR 1y
DO AISSITH

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, W _) ﬂ%
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federa! Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement far the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

-~
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissicners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake guality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the coliaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commiission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settiement agreement for the 2105
ficense without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Therma! Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrang and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

T
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionaily long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: ros He Juec FErIeC
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissicners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this ane last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: N\BD{[M)(?GWO MZ}W%WZ‘Z

Address: 311 M’&‘\v\ S‘hfui-}
Chestor ON QQOQO

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almaner, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: ‘E‘ﬁMUajd“ Lop.{’l_
Address: 7153 T aryay DY'

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, HISSION
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negatiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
coliaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanar, the fishery of Lake Aimanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board

Sincerel

Name: FM\;LUDCO QM%C’O

Address:\wq LLP{UU)\ A\/ GWF Oﬂr

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supetrvisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake guality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
coliabarative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resaurces
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name;’(//,—\_{ ¢2/ “(C‘\ 5\_&‘\ (Oa\g%w\
5567 Unde NI Ave, Y2506 Anahein, (4

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collabaration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Aimanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
\ﬁa/%MM N
vome. Elizadloebtly Marguerz,

Address: {08(0 vl v 3_\_ C,\’\-Q el QVL\
IVIER

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the peaple and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the coliaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

H#?W

Name: LC@NECIZ s
Address: (;&Q M&(‘m 57[]/@ ('7‘
Clhester ¢A Tporo

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanar has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 shoutd be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

wame: iz .

Address:ZS? C@ﬂo\l DJ.

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaberation into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake fevel, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commissian.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, W/
{

Name: iL/t(_,( |%(Q{\’\'
Address: 77, %FZQQ O\,UQ

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors




Document Accession #: 20220628-0007 Filed Date: 06/28/2022

rikeD
Kimberly D. Bose Secretary S:C?L.l ARY OF THE
SO T EION
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission '
888 First Street N. £ Room 1A m Jui2g P2
Washington D.C. 120428 *,*Et;"v
LU |§1{iSS‘UI

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 8 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The aiternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, wilt gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanar, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livetihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

slncerely;?/%///
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, VirISSICH
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakehalders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusian, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collabarative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Aimanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out cne.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld withcut change.
That collaboration manitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
callaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Rescurces

Control Board.

\/Zﬂd/d/u Stee)

NameJﬁS;/f{ ﬂ%%’oﬂﬂ@
Address: 7 ¢f S’fv:’uﬁ’\/‘{

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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